
From: Steeringman@gmail.com
To: Carl Wolfe; Peter Cloven; Letecia “Holly” Tillman; Jim Diaz; Jeff Wan; Janet Calderon; Reina Schwartz; Laura

Hoffmeister
Subject: New Resident
Date: Friday, April 23, 2021 2:26:41 PM

Dear Clayton Mayor, Council, City Manager and City Clerk,

Will you help with this? I recently read about the new housing bills in the legislature, SB9 and
SB10. These look like some of the worst legislation in years.  In the Senate Housing
Committee review of SB 9, over 100 cities, 75 organizations and 235 individuals opposed, yet
the housing committee passed SB 9. I would class the initiators of such regulation as tyrants.
In my further review of these bills I came across the following organizations that want
to increase rather than decrease our local control over our city.

1. California Cities for Local Control:  https://localcontrolca.com/
2. United Neighbors:  https://www.unitedneighbors.net/
3. Livable California:   https://www.livablecalifornia.org/
4. Catalysts:  https://catalystsca.org/
5. Los Altos Residents:   https://www.losaltosresidents.org/sb-9-sb-10-housing-bills
6. Tam Almonte:  http://tamalmonte.org/
7. And there are many others.

To counter the legislative take over I would like to see you do all of the following:

1. Pass a resolution opposing the legislative take over.
See https://localcontrolca.com/ for examples. Numbers count. Be one of them. There
are already 64.

2. Contact our Senate and Assembly member and let them know that this behavior is
entirely unacceptable and that you will do your best to provide them with some bad
press if they do not oppose.

3. Inform the rest of our city residents, maybe with a mailing, of what is happening in
Sacramento and what you are doing to counter it.

4. DEMAND that our legislators to pass a measure that repeals SB828 and SB35 that are
currently so damaging by creating Falsified (yes, Falsified) RHNA numbers that are
unattainable and then punishing cities for not achieving them. 

5. DEMAND changes to the ADU laws that will require cities to decide on parking
requirements.

I want my single family neighborhood to stay as such. I do not want the overcrowding, noise,
loss of urban canopy, additional pollution, traffic congestion and lack of parking that SB9 and
SB10 will produce. And oh yes, don't ignore the need for increased taxes and fees to pay for
increased utility capacity as density increases. Taxes are already too high in this state. And,
I'm sure that there is not enough water and sewage and electrical capacity to handle increasing
density that these bills could produce.

Please reply with your thoughts.

Thanks,
Chris
310-693-3004
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